
OJEN partners with the Association of Justices of the  
Peace of Ontario, the Association of Ontario Judges, and 
the Ontario Superior Court Judges’ Association to offer  
22 bursaries across the province. 

You only need to submit one application to be considered!

Students who apply should describe the justice sector  
career they are interested in pursuing and how their 
post-secondary program will help them achieve this goal. 
The amount of bursary for each recipient is $1000.

For more information and to complete an  
application form, visit: bit.ly/OJENBursaries 

Deadline to submit applications:  
26 May 2023 at 5:00 pm

Recipients will be notified by mid-August 2023.
More questions? Contact bursary@ojen.ca

Ontario Superior Court Judges' Association
L'Association des juges de la Cour Supérieure de l'Ontario 

OJEN BURSARIES 2023

Attention Grade 12 students in Ontario! Are you pursuing 
post-secondary studies leading to a career in the justice sector? 

If so, we have a great opportunity for you! 

http://ojen.ca/en/program/bursaries-for-grade-12-students-pursuing-studies-toward-a-career-in-law

